
 
 

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
THE SELECT BOARD 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
The North Hampton Select Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 5, 
2015, at 7:00 o’clock p.m. at the Town Hall, located at 231 Atlantic Avenue in North 
Hampton, on the recommendations of the Fifth Municipal Facilities Committee  
 
Citizens are invited to attend and to offer comment on the recommendations.  

 
Jim Maggiore, Chair 

Larry Miller, Vice Chair 
Rick Stanton, Member 
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North Hampton, NH 03862 
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